
 
 

Hello   (soon   to   be)   Year   7!  
I’m   looking   forward   to   seeing   you   all   our   Zoom   meeting   this   week   and   then   to   seeing   you   for   real   in   September!  

Most   of   you   won’t   have   been   in   our   Form   room,   so   I   thought   I’d   show   you   a   photo.  

 
 

My   room   is   one   of   D&T   workshops,   so   it’s   one   of   the   best   rooms   in   the   school   with   lots   of  
equipment   for   making   things.  

 
I’m   sure   we’ll   get   to   know   one   another   well   when   you   start,   but   to   give   you   some   hints   as   to   what   sorts   of   things   I   like  

I’ve   pasted   some   pictures   in   below   to   give   you   some   clues…   see   if   you   can   work   them   out!  
 

Enjoy   the   summer   holidays.  
Mr.   Jobson  

 



                      

 


